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December 9, 1991

Ms. Margaret A. Spitz
RR1, Box 209A
Holualoa, Hawaii 96725

Dear Ms. Spitz:
Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 91-556)

Margaret A. Spitz
Tax Map Key: 1-5-33:46, Lot 368

This acknowledges ohana dwelling application and related
submittals received December 2, 1991.

By copy of this letter, we transmitted copy of ohana dwelling -
public facilities form and copy of site plan to the Department of
Public Works and State Department of Health for review and comment.
Comments regarding above captioned application should be forthcoming
to this office within two (2) weeks from the date of this letter.

Please return enclosure signed by Valerie Larsen Jeffress for
our record. In addition, staff may schedule a field inspection to
verifv use of the existing carport on parcel 46,

Pending receipt of comment(s) and verification of the carport
use, the Planning Director will defer decision on the subject
application. Should you have any gquestions, please feel free to
contact Masa Onuma or William Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288. =
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Sincerely,

NORMAN HAVASHI
Planning“*Director
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c¢c: Chief Engineer, DPW w/appn. o
Chief Sanitarian, DOH w/appn. \
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